
 

 

 

February 2019  

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Elevate – ‘Ace your exams’ Information Evening for Parents  

Tuesday 12th February 2019 

 

I hope you are all staying warm in this cold snap. 

 

You may remember at our recent revision evening we informed you of our intention to bring in a 

company called Elevate to speak to year 11 about how to 'Ace their exams'. Students are receiving this 

workshop on the morning of Friday 8th February.  The company was then due to deliver a parental 

workshop in the evening. Unfortunately we have had to move the date of the parental workshop to 

Tuesday 12th February starting at 5.00pm and running until 6.00pm. 

 

I apologise for the change of date and hope this doesn't cause you too much inconvenience. If you are 

now unable to attend I will be happy to share the content with you after the meeting. In the past we 

have found Elevate to be an excellent company, who are especially good at tackling the problem of 

engaging children in the revision process.        

 

If you would like to attend the evening, please complete the reply slip below.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr A Millican 

Leader of Year 11 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

To: Mr A Millican 

 

Name of student ___________________________________________    Form _______ 

 

I/we (please delete as appropriate) will be attending the information evening on Tuesday 12th February 

and require ________ seats. 

 

Parent/Carer name (please sign) ____________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer name (please print) ____________________________________________ 

 

Date __________________________________________________________________ 

    

 


